
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
I write to you as an employee of Portland Community College who helps support some of our most 
vulnerable populations. This pandemic and the ongoing struggles against systemic injustice have 
catapulted the inequities within our communities into the collective zeitgeist. Now more than ever, it's 
absolutely vital that our representatives do everything they can to support our students and community 
members. These are some of the most important priorities: 
 

• Preserve human services and education 
• Bolster food access 
• Economic relief for out of work Oregonians 
• Extension of eviction moratorium and rent forgiveness 
• Systemic changes to public safety 

 


